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January 7, 1964

Mr. Gerald W, Hamme
30 Norwood Street
MK ownville

Albany 3, New York

Dear Mr, Hammes

Further to our telephone conversation Saturday re-
garding a much needed traffic light in McK ownville. Would
it be possible for you to advise me of any further develop-
ments regarding this matter after your official meeting
this month. I would appreciate this sent in care of the
Ladies Auxiliary Of The McXownville Fire Department, to
be read at our next meeting, as this matter is a concern
to g1l of us. We are anxious to be kept in contact on all
devel opments, and aid the Improvement Association in what-
ever way we can in order to see this request go through.
Do you feel that more petitions and/or individual corres-
pondence would fall on deaf ears as far as the Traffic
Commissioner is concerned? _

Thank you for your kind attention.

urs fery truly,
Mrs, Richard A. Gallag

President, Ladies Auxiliary
McKownville Fire Department

13 Ayre Drive
McKownville
Albany 3, New York IV97268



